January 2025

MITCHELL SOUP FUNDRAISER


Hello Talmey families: The Grade 7 Farewell Committee at Talmey is very excited to collaborate with Mitchell Soup Co. to hold a winter fundraiser. Mitchell Soup Co. is a family-owned Canadian business that makes a wide variety of dried soup, stew, chili, and other mixes -- there is something for everyone! All of their products are handmade in small batches with each mix making 8-10 healthy, hearty servings. Just add some fresh ingredients, cook, and serve! Your family is sure to find some new favorite meals! 35% of the proceeds from each sale are being returned to us to help support our Grade 7’s - we just have to ensure we sell a minimum of 48 units. All mixes will be sold for $10.99.

Our fundraiser will open Wednesday January 22nd and you will be able to order soup through the Mitchell Soup online ordering system: (https://raise.mitchellssoupco.com/rctalmeypac/rctalmeypacw25?a=17&at=1737398148764&as=q) or by using the QR code below. The fundraiser will be open until Sunday, February 23rd, with packages being delivered to the school prior to Spring Break. Once the packages have been delivered, we’ll communicate how to pick them up or if they will be handed out to students.

Thank you for supporting this Grade 7 fundraiser - these purchases make it possible for these students to fundraise for their farewell events and assembly coming up in June. Please email Jana or Farin at talmeygrads2025@gmail.com if you have any questions or would like to volunteer to help hand out soup mixes.
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Link is:
https://raise.mitchellssoupco.com/rctalmeypac/rctalmeypacw25?a=17&at=1737398148764&as=q

Our thanks to the Talmey Elementary family community for supporting this important fundraiser, and to all our wonderful volunteers who help make this program a success!
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